

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Wednesday 8th February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year Foundation Beaulieu Trip - Tuesday 11th July 2023

We are delighted to inform you, that as part of our Understanding of the World and History curriculum, we will be going on a trip to Beaulieu. While we explore the venue and grounds, we will discover different cars from the past and present on a guided tour and get to have a ride in a vintage car, an old double decker bus and the monorail! We hope that all pupils can join us on this trip, as it will be a fantastic learning opportunity.

We are asking for a donation of £16.75 per child to help towards the cost of the entrance into the museum, workshops and coach travel on the day.

Regrettably if we do not receive sufficient voluntary contributions we may need to cancel the trip.

The cost for Pupil Premium children will be £12.00 (*voluntary donation*) as it has been subsidised by Pupil Premium funding. (For further information on Pupil Premium grants please see our school website).

Details for the trip are as follows:

DESTINATION	Beaulieu Motor Museum
DATE OF VISIT	Tuesday 11 th July 2023
DEPARTURE TIME	9.00am (By coach) – please arrive at school by 8.45am
RETURN TIME	4:00pm (By coach)
DRESS	School PE kit
PUPILS WILL NEED	A hat, 2 bottles of water and a raincoat. If the weather is sunny, please apply sun
	cream to your child before coming to school.
TRAVEL	We will be travelling by coach to and from the museum

The PSA is very kindly subsidising this trip by contributing £300 and therefore bringing the cost of the trip down. This great contribution is possible due to parents and families generosity to the PSA throughout the year so thank you! The price includes transport to and from Beaulieu, the entrance to the venue, a guided museum tour and the transport rides. We hope that you will appreciate that we have all worked hard to keep the costs to a minimum for you.













Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Lunch: All children are required to bring a packed lunch.

NB. If your child is entitled to receive free school meals a packed lunch will be provided. If you have ordered a hot free school meal with Chartwells, this will be converted to a packed lunch for the day of the trip.

If you have paid for a hot meal with Chartwells for the day of the trip, it will be converted to a packed lunch unless you cancel it directly with Chartwells (they require that you 'make on-line alterations prior to the cut-off point for the week in question – Friday 23rd June 2023).

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your child's teacher and we will be happy to help.

Thank you for your support,

Year Team

<u>Online payment:</u> The preferred method of payment is via the online facility (the school office can provide you with details of how to register and pay by this method if required).

If you are unable to pay online, please enclose your contribution (cash or cheque) in a sealed envelope, marked with your child's name, class and the trip/event name and post into the **payment box in the reception area** by **Friday 2nd June 2023.** Please be advised that the office are unable to provide change. **No cash/cheque should be sent with your child via the classroom.**

CONSENT SLIP

TRIP NAME: Year F Beaulieu Trip Cost: £16.75 (£12.00 for Pupil Premium Children)

REPLY BY: Friday 2nd June 2023

This slip <u>MUST BE COMPLETED AND RETURNED TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE</u> to enable your child to attend the trip.

Name of child:	Class	
I, the Parent/Guardian of the named above, consent to him/her going on the trip.		
□ online payment		
□ cash/cheque and placed in the payment box in reception		
Signed(I	Parent/Guardian)	
Contact telephone number:		
Any necessary medical information (including travel sickness):		





MUSIC MARK SCHOOL





